

November 2005







Lake Sunapee Region Chamber of Commerce Newsletter

Do You Know.....

Mountain Spirit Institute is offering an anthropology apprenticeship?

Mountain Spirit Institute will be hosting Sr. Theo Paredes, Ph.D. of Cusco Peru to teach an apprenticeship entitled the Art of Living, commencing with the first seminar in the series on March 30. The four-part series, held once each spring and fall at the Owl's Nest Lodge in Andover, will offer participants an introduction to traditional indigenous Peruvian practices and philosophy of making living an art. A hallmark of Mountain Spirit Institute's mission is "to facilitate one's connection to self, each other and the natural world," which is also a touchstone of the Paredes teachines. MSI is a non-profit educational organization. For information regarding the uncoming series contact: Mountain Spirit Institute's for the Art of Living Program coordinator Becky Bowles at 526-8005 or becky@mtnspirit.org. For information on other upcoming Mountain Spirit Institute programs contact info@mtnspirit.org or see the soon-to-be updated website at www.mtnspirit.org.

New Happenings

Welcome new members

Absolute Realty, American Cancer Society, H.M. Smith Realty and Three Season Landscaping have joined the chamber of commerce for 2005-06. A big welcome back to Croude Neet Comporound

Upcoming Events

Oct. 30: Halloween Party at Murphy's Grille. Karaoke starts at 9 pm. Costume contest.

Grantham Village School

Nov. 1: Chamber board meeting, 8-9 am at Sunapee

Cove. Georges Mills Nov. 5: Grantham PTG auction and raffle, 9 am. at